Queen Elizabeth High School



Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS T:01885 482230 www.qehs.co E:admin@tcat.school

Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque

Ref: GM/PTA

18th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Non-Uniform Day - 25th October 2025

On Friday 25th October QE is having a non-uniform day. In lieu of a £1 donation, we are asking that your child bring in a prize that can be used on the tombola stand at the Christmas Fayre in November. (Please see the attached flyer). This can be anything from a box of chocolate to a bottle of shower gel, a packet of crisps to a board game and anything in between. We would just ask that no clothing/towels/bedding is donated. No prize is too small as we can collate the prizes to make hampers. Please ask your child to drop in any donations to the School Hall before Period 1. Any alcohol must be handed in to Reception by parents.

We are currently reforming the PTA and would love to hear from anyone that would like to be involved, be it as a regular member of the committee or an occasional volunteer. Our first project is fundraising for outdoor gym equipment for the playing field, something that would benefit not only the pupils here but the wider community who would get the use of it in the evening and at weekends.

To find out more, or register your interest, please contact admin@tcat.school

Kind regards

Ms Gemma Mitchell











